RUTLAND TOWNSHIP ROAD DISTRICT BUDGET HEARING MARCH 9, 2010

Page 62

The Rutland Township Board held the Road district Budget hearing in the Township Hall at 7:14 p.m. The purpose of the meeting was to discuss and vote on the proposed Road District Budget. Those present were: Supervisor Sanders, Clerk Schultz, Trustees Schuldt, Schultz, Swanson and Whalen. Also present were Assessor Siers and Highway commissioner Schultz.

A motion was made by Trustee Schuldt and seconded by Trustee Schultz to open the annual budget hearing for the Road District for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2011. Vote: Voice vote. All ayes 2010-03-05

Discussion on the Road District budget opened with Supervisor Sanders going over the individual appropriations starting with Personnel Costs of \$210.000.00, Contracted Services of \$125.000.00, Commodities of \$58,000.00, Administrative Costs of \$46,000.00, and Capital Equipment of \$18,000.00 for a grand total appropriations of \$457,000.00.

There being no further discussion, a motion was made by Trustee Schuldt and seconded by Trustee Whalen to adopt the Rutland Township Road District Funds Budget and Appropriations Ordinance # RU2010-01 for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2011 in the total amount of \$457,000.00 as presented. To be filed with the Kane County. Vote: Roll Call vote.

2010-03-06 Schuldt yes

Whalen yes Swanson yes Schultz yes

Sanders yes Motion carried.

A motion was then made by Trustee Schultz and seconded by Trustee Schuldt to adjourn the Road District Budget hearing for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2010 at 7: 28 p.m. Vote: Voice vote.

2010-03-07 All Ayes Motion carried.

Respectfully Submitted,		
Debra Schultz, Rutland Township clerk		
Margaret Sanders, Supervisor	Steve Schuldt, Trustee	
Katherine Schultz, Trustee	Beulah Swanson, Trustee	
Patrick Whalen, Trustee		